
 
 
 

Notice of Meeting 
 
 

The regularly scheduled  

Board of Directors Meeting of the 

San Elijo Joint Powers Authority 

for  

Monday, October 14, 2019 at 8:30 a.m. 

is cancelled. 

 

In lieu of the cancelled October 14, 2019 meeting,  

a Special Meeting of the Board of Directors  

of the San Elijo Joint Powers Authority  

is scheduled for 

Monday, October 28, 2019 at 8:30 a.m. 

 
San Elijo Water Reclamation Facility 

2695 Manchester Avenue 
Cardiff by the Sea, CA 

 
 

 
Jennifer Basco 

Administrative Assistant 


